
Document Number: D04958-A-A2127

Date: Oct. 29, 2021

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.

This is the official notification that some of our products' 4M Change will be proceeded as detailed below. 

Please review this, and confirm that you will expect to receive products after this 4M Change.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Changes, and Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:

Product Type: SR726

Changes: (1) Discharge Characteristics

(2) Weight  Before 0.50g / After 0.49g

Please refer to the attached Datasheet for detailes.

2. Reasons/Background:

3. Products Before and After the Change:

Due to this change, only Discharge Characteristics and Weight will be changed.

There is no change in production site and part number.

Please refer to the attached Datasheet for detailes.

4. Change Schedule:

First shipment with new specification from Factory Apr. 2022

5. Contact Window:

Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.

Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.

Energy Device Division, Product Engineering Dept.

General Manager

Keishi Hayasaka

Murata will standardize SR726 battery specification as part of 

product line up strategy.
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